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Dear Sir/Madam,

Greetings from Christ University Institute of Management, Bangalore.

Christ University Institute of Management (CUIM) is pleased to announce Management Development
Programs for the year 2011.

In a highly challenging, competitive and demanding environment of business, the organizations and the
highly skilful professionals do accept the need for these programs delivered in a structured framework
without being strain on organization's and professional's time.

These programs also play a major role in bringing qualitative change in the system and personnel within
an organization. These programs have become a necessity as the international and national
accreditation boards, quality councils, and such other bodies emphasis on delivery of such programs
and inspire confidence in the international and national customers.

To fulfill all these objectives and many more, CUIM is conducting the Programs as mentioned in the
brochure. The enclosed brochure provides details about the program, fees and other formalities. We
look forward to receiving confirmation of your participation and to having you with us here at Christ
University campus.

In case you intend to conduct it on your premises or to arrange an exclusive program for your
organization at our University campus, please do not hesitate to contact our MDP coordinator at the
given number below or the MDP office email : mdp@mba.christuniversity.in

Yours sincerely,
Fr. Thomas T. V. Dr. S. Duggal, Co-ordinator, MDP
Director, CUIM email: mdp@christuniversity.in

satinder.duggal@christuniversity.in
Ph: +91 09341266066
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